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Term 2 Week 1 November 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Would you know what to do in an emergency? What are the hazards near the 
water? How do you keep safe on the roads? What things promote good wellbeing? 
 
These are just some of the questions that our pupils have been considering in our 
Safety Week. As well as journeying into our community and considering what signs 
are there to help us stay safe and how to be safe at the railway station, children 
have listened to a safety talk from the RNLI and undertaken a broad range of 
activities around personal safety, online conduct and care during dark nights and 
around fireworks. 
 
We are also really proud that all of our children were able to take part in First Aid 
training with Mini First Aid (you may have seen them on Dragon's Den).  
 
I am really proud of the way the pupils focussed and listened throughout the first 
aid training and particularly pleased with those that helped to demonstrate their 
learning to some of you who managed to come in to school on Thursday. It would 
have been lovely to have even more pupils sharing but I am sure that, if you ask 
them, they would be more than willing to wrap you in bandages. 
 
With the festivities of Bonfire Night occurring for many people I ask that you stay 
stay safe, respect others and be considerate of pets, particularly dogs. 
 
Have a great weekend,  
 
 
Mr F. E. Westmorland 

Notes 

 
- Year 2 will be having a 

Pirate Dress up Day on 

Monday 8th November. 

Children may bring a 

costume in a bag to 

change into after school 

photos. 

- Please pay any 

outstanding dinner/club 

arrears. If you have any 

issues with making the 

payments then please 

contact the office. 

- Parents evening is on 

Tuesday and Wednesday 

next week. Please phone 

the office to book. 
 

 

First Aid Workshops 
 

Thank you to all the parents that came along to our first aid 
demonstration on Thursday, the children enjoyed showing you what 

they have learnt during this busy week!  
First Aid Classes for Children (minifirstaid.co.uk) 

School Photos 
 

School Photos will be taken by 

Kittle on Monday morning, 

children will need to come to 

school wearing their full uniform 

(P.E Kits can be brought in for 

children to change in school). 

There will be the option to bring 

pre-school siblings in for photos 

between 8:15 and 8:45. This will 

be on a first come first served 

basis. 

 

  

http://minifirstaid.co.uk/classes/classes-for-children

